
 

 

 

April 25, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $4,480,000 in funding for the Mobile Crisis Response Team project in fiscal 

year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the County of San Diego, located throughout the 

county. One Team is stationed on the border of the 52nd District. 409 Camino Del Rio South, 

Ste. #201, San Diego, CA 92108. 

 

The funding would be used to enhance the Mobile Crisis Response Team (MCRT) program by 

adding overnight coverage for two MCRT teams, 7 days per week. MCRT teams are available 

for people experiencing a mental health or substance use crisis.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Scott Peters 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman                                                                         

Committee on Appropriations 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member                                                                         

Committee on Appropriations 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 


